
From: Linero, Alvaro
To: Vielhauer, Trina; Read, David; Ferris, Julie; Miller, Dee Ann; Kahn, Joseph
Subject: RE: Port St. Joe renewable energy plant
Date: Wednesday, December 01, 2010 8:07:26 AM

FYI
 
Mr. Croft (reporter with The Star) will follow up on Port St. Joe with press office in the future.
 

Al Linero.
____________________________

________________________
Mr. Linero,
 
Thanks. That sounds right. Being in front of the county they are apparently moving ahead with a
resubmittal.
 
I will contact your press office in a few weeks and see where things are at.
 
Many thanks for the information.
 
Tim Croft

From: Linero, Alvaro
Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2010 5:33 PM
To: tcroft@starfl.com
Subject: RE: Port St. Joe renewable energy plant

Dear Mr. Croft:
 
I am contacting you from my home since I am not at work due to a cold.
 
Definitely no application has been filed.
 
The consultant on this project left word today that he has been contacted regarding a
possible resubmittal of an application for what appears to be essentially the
same project.
 
I have no further details.
 
Please interact directly with our press office at 850-245-2112 on your inquiries and
they will contact us for assistance or inclusion as needed.
 
Thank you.
 
Al Linero. 
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